
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
December 16, 2022 
 
Marlene Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re: Notice of Ex Parte Presentation, CG Docket No. 21-402 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
This ex parte notice relates to a December 14th meeting between Zak Champ, Aaron Garza, Mika 
Savir, Mark Stone, and Edyael Casaperalta, all staff members of the FCC’s Consumer and 
Governmental Affairs Bureau, and Margot Saunders and Carolyn Carter of the National Consumer 
Law Center, and Chris Frascella of the Electronic Privacy Information Center.  
 
During the meeting, we presented a PowerPoint (attached as a PDF file), which provided a 
breakdown of the arguments made in both our primary comments in this proceeding,1 as well as in 
our reply comments,2 which were filed on behalf of 18 national, state, and regional consumer and 
privacy advocacy organizations. 
 
This disclosure is made pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 1.1206.  
 
Thank you very much for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Margot Saunders 
Senior Counsel 
National Consumer Law Center 
1001 Connecticut Ave, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20036 
msaunders@nclc.org 
www.nclc.org  

 
 

 
1 https://www.fcc.gov/ecfs/search/search-filings/filing/11110142720936.  
2 https://www.fcc.gov/ecfs/search/search-filings/filing/12092983121644.  


